
Benalla 

Flexible 

Learning 

Centre 

 Individual Learning 

Plans 

 Flexible timetables 

 Mentor Support 

 

 Involvement in the 

community 

 

 Catering for 

students needs 

Phone— Michele Ramage 0418 952 215  

EMAIL: ramage.michele.r@edumail.vic.gov.au 

WEB: http://www.nefln.vic.edu.au/ 

Phone— Brad Hearn 0429 274 154 Sean Buckley 0428 158 345 

 Bridget 0437 882 663 Rebecca 0438 141 241 

Newsletter  —  Issue 07  —  Term 3 — 13 August 2018 

WHAT’S ON  

TUESDAYS GYM  2pm 

WEDNESDAYS  Waminda Cafe 

THURSDAYS  Yoga 10:15 

 

 

 

TUESDAY 14, 21, 28 AUGUST  

 Years 7 to 9 

Teen Mental Health First Aid 

THURSDAY 16, 23, 30 AUGUST  

 Years 10 to 12 

Teen Mental Health First Aid 

FRIDAY 17TH AUGUST 

 Scrap Art Exhibition 

 Swanpool 

MONDAY 20TH AUGUST 

 Viking Excursion 

 Melbourne Museum 

THURSDAY 20TH AUGUST 

 Jewish Holocaust Museum 

 Melbourne 

Teen Mental 
Health First Aid 

 

 

Live4Life Benalla is in its second year of implementation in our community.  

The Live4Life model aims to ensure that young people, teachers, parents and the 
wider community are better informed about mental ill health and are proactive in 
identifying the signs and symptoms of an emerging mental health issue before a 
crisis occurs.   

Benalla Flexible Learning Centre students participated in a launch event on 
Monday 26 March at the Benalla Drill Hall Community Activity Centre with 
students from Benalla P-12 College and FCJ. The Live4Life Benalla launch event 
was coordinated by a Crew of year 9 and 10 students from the secondary schools 
with the support of Benalla Rural City Council, schools and the Live4Life Benalla 
Partnership Group. The launch focused on self-care and the key messages of 
Mental Health First Aid:  

Look for warning signs,  

Ask how they are,  

Listen up,  

Help them connect with an adult and  

Your friendship is important. 

In addition, Youth Mental Health First Aid has been delivered locally to 35 
teachers and parents (across the community).   

 

Benalla FLC will be offering teen Mental Health First Aid to students  

Years 7  to 9: 

Tuesday 14th August, Tuesday 21st August, Tuesday 28th August 

Years 10  to 12: 

Thursday 16th August, Thursday 23st August, Thursday 30th August 

 

A further Youth MHFA for parents will be offered for four consecutive Monday 
evenings in August. For further information contact Benalla Rural City Council on 
5760 2600. 

 

 
 
 

 

 

For more information on: 

 Mental Health First Aid see https://mhfa.com.au 

 Live4Life see www.live4life.org.au/benalla 



 

Term 3 we are really 

pleased to have  

Cara  

at our school on 

alternate  

Mondays & 

Thursdays. 

Benalla FLC students will be serving  

hot drinks from the AOK Coffee Van 

Gardening Group 
As part of Work Related Skills a team of students 
and staff are giving our garden a face lift.  It is 
very exciting to see the changes to this space so 
quickly.  Such dedication on these frosty 
mornings. 

 

Cybersafe Talk 
The cyber bully talk that we had with the youth 

police officer was very informative. She 

thoroughly went through on how to be more 

private with social media. We were reminded to 

be careful about who we trust, and what we 

publically say on social networks as these can 

affect other people and us. The officer also 

mentioned some consequences that many 

young people are not aware of regarding a 

breach in privacy. I thought it was a very 

informative session.  

  by Leah  



EXCURSIONS 

AUGUST 17  -  Scrap Art Exhibition -  Swanpool 

AUGUST 20  -  Viking Excursion (Year 8 students) -  Melbourne Museum 

AUGUST 30  -  Jewish Holocaust Museum (Students studying novel “Night”) -  Melbourne  

Please collect a permission form 

GYM at Primal — Tuesdays 2pm  -  3pm 

YOGA – Thursdays – 10:15 am – 11pm  

Please remember to wear comfortable clothing for these sessions.  

Wow  
We are very excited our proposal for Pick my Project has been accepted to the next stage. 

We received this message from the organisers: 

“Your project idea, "NEW TOILET, SHOWER AND LAUNDRY FACILITIES FOR BENALLA FLC", has 
been approved to progress to the voting stage of the Pick My Project initiative. This means that people 
in your local community can vote for your project idea. 

Voting is anticipated to open at 9am on Monday 13 August 2018 and is anticipated to close at 5pm on 
Monday 17 September 2018 – so it’s time to rally your community for their vote.” 

This means we now need your help! 

Please vote for our project. 
 

Follow the links to: 

https://pickmyproject.vic.gov.au/rounds/pick-my-project/ideas/dignity-for-all 

. 

https://pickmyproject.vic.gov.au/rounds/pick-my-project/ideas/dignity-for-all


 

The possibility of  studying courses at 

GOTAFE in Wangaratta on 

Wednesdays is an option. 

Please talk to your teachers about what 

you would like to do and we will see how 

we can accommodate your interests. 

To assist with your decision, there will 

be an opportunity for BFLC students to 

tour GOTAFE Wangaratta. 

2018 National Student Volunteer Week  
Well done to our students who have been active volunteers within our local community. 

As part of 2018 National Student Volunteer Week, Benalla Rural City Council, Mayor, Don Firth 
presented a certificate and medallion to each student. 

Congratulations to Jack, Crystal, Kaleb, Brianna, Serena  and Aaron(absent)  


